
  

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

    

       

February 2024 

News 
 Parent Consultations –  

w/c 11th March 2024 
 

Parents consultations will be available from 9:00am – 

4pm on the allotted day for each year group as 

follows: 

Year FS1 - Wednesday (13/03) 

Year FS2 - Thursday (14/03) 

Year 1 - Friday (15/03) 

Year 2 - Monday (11/03) 

Year 3 - Friday (15/03) 

Year 4 -            Thursday (14/03) 

Year 5 - Tuesday (12/03) 

Year 6 -            Monday (11/03) 

 

You may choose a face-face or telephone 

consultation with your child’s teacher. Please call the 

school office this week to secure your preferred 10-

minute time slot. 
 

 

 

    

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 
 

We are looking forward to celebrating World 

Book Day on 07/03! We don’t have a set 

theme for this year and invite the children to 

come to school dressed as their favourite 

book character. 
 

 

School Photographs 

Friday 16/09 
 

The school photographer will be in school this 

Friday to take individual and sibling group 

photographs.  

NSPCC Number Day- Friday 9th Feb 

Children are invited to come into school 

wearing Non-Uniform on Friday 9th February 

2024. 

The theme for Key Stage 2 (Years 3; 4; 5 and 

6) is Times Tables Rockstars and for Key Stage 

1 (FS1; FS2; Year 1 and 2) it’s Numbots! 

                                                                                   

Children’s Mental Health Week –  

5th-11th Feb 
During Children’s Mental Health Week, the 

children will be supported to explore this 

year’s theme ‘My Voice Matters’ through a 

range of fun games and activities planned! 

Safer Internet Day – Tues 6th Feb 
As we look to consolidate safe and positive use of 

digital technology for children and young people, 

please be reminded that National Online Safety offer 

a wealth of helpful resources for you to access at 

home. To create your account, please follow 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/st-thomas-

more-voluntarycatholic-academy  and complete 

your details. 
 

Reading at Home 
 

Please be reminded that 

children are expected to 

read at home at least 3 

times per week and to log 

this on the BoomReader 

app - 

https://go-read.co.uk/    
 

If you have any difficulties 

with this, please contact 

your child’s class teacher in 

the first instance. 

 
 

 

Reminders!   

 

Follow our school 

@STM_Hull 
 

School closes for the half-

term break at 3pm on 

Friday 9th February 2024 

and re-opens on Monday 

19th February 2024. 
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